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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Meet your NHS Governor at 'Need to know more about' sessions  

Governors from The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust will be on hand during the 
next few weeks at a library near you.  'Need to know more about sessions' have 
been devised by the Dudley Libraries service and run from 10am – 2pm on selected 
days throughout July and August. 

Visitors to their local library will have the opportunity to share their experiences of the 
services offered by The Dudley Group and the chance to sign up as a member of the 
Trust. 

"Governors are responsible for representing the interests of its members and the 
wider community," said David Stenson, Public Elected Governor Brierley Hill.   

“These sessions are just one way we can engage with people and gain valuable feed 
back which is passed back to the Trust Board of Directors who are keen to shape the 
services we offer to meet the local need." 

Anyone wishing to find out when Governors will be at your local library in Brierley 
Hill, Kingswinford, Stourbridge, Gornal, Halesowen and Dudley are asked to call 
(01384) 321124 for more information. 
 
Governors will be in attendance at the ‘Need to know more about’ sessions from 
10.00am to 2.00pm on the following dates:  
 
Stourbridge Library 14th August 2012 
 
Halesowen Library 23rd August 2012 
 
 

*** ENDS *** 

 

NOTES TO EDITORS 

For more information please contact Helen Board, Membership and Governor officer 

for The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust on (01384) 321124. 


